To: Metrowesti

Subject: TR040011 — Portishead Branch Line — MetroWest Phase 1
Date: 06 December 2021 13:47:57
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Our ref: Unique Reference: PORT-SP022

Further to your notification dated 30 November 2021, | can confirm that the Coal Authority have
no specific comments to make on the applicant’s response (Carbon Budget Assessment) to the
Secretary of State.

Kind regards

Deb Roberts

| @5 The Coal Authority

Deb Roberts m.sc. MrR7PI
Pla

nning & Development Manager — Planning & Development Team
T: |M
tation@coal.gov.uk
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